
Subject: Support Needed for Local 

Transportation Initiative 

Dear [Business Owner's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out on behalf of 

[Your Organization/Initiative Name]. We are currently working on a transportation initiative 

aimed at enhancing mobility options in our community. 

As a valued member of our local business community, we believe that your support could make 

a significant impact in making our vision a reality. Our initiative focuses on [briefly describe the 

goals of the transportation initiative, e.g., improving public transit, reducing traffic congestion, 

etc.]. 

We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to discuss how we can work together to promote 

this initiative. Your insights and support could help us create a more efficient transportation 

system that benefits both residents and local businesses. 

We would love to schedule a meeting at your convenience to discuss potential collaboration. 

Please let us know your availability, and we can arrange a time to connect. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a positive impact in our community. We 

look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


